
SB210 is a ridiculous bill and nothing more than a form of voter suppression. I have voted in 
every single Oregon elecƟon because of the ease of our fabulous vote by mail system. I never had to take 
off of work, never had to worry about the weather, never had to worry about waiƟng in line for carrying 
out my right as an American to vote in our democraƟc process. If anything, the whole country should go 
to a vote by mail system. Watching the long lines of people suffering in the extreme weather systems to 
cast their ballot makes me appreciate the system we have in Oregon much more.  

Instead of trying to take away rights and procedures from the people that have proven to work 
and benefit us all, how about coming up with some other items that will help and not harm our society. 
Our mail in voƟng system has proved Ɵme aŌer Ɵme to be safe, secure, beneficial and efficient.  

Vote NO on SB210!!! 

 

 


